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New HG*G‐V HMIs: Better. Brighter. Faster!  
  

We strongly suggest all customers migrate to our new Enhanced High Performance HG*G-V 
HMI series. The HG2G-5 (5.7”), HG3G-8 (8.4”), HG3G-A (10.4”) and HG4G-C (12.1”) series are 
discontinued effective immediately. While IDEC will continue to supply these touchscreens until 
March 2020, after that, orders will be honored until stock is depleted. The next generation of 
higher performance, more capable touchscreens with enhanced features, HG*G-V HMIs are a 
significant upgrade and direct replacement for these discontinued models. Competitively priced, 
this new series offers:: 

 Better display resolution 
 Brighter screens 
 Wider operating temperature range 
 Support for analog and discrete I/O expansion modules 
 Ability to transfer existing program to new models 

Note: Panel cutout and cables remain the same 

  

  
 

 
 


